
 

 

 

Board of Governors 
General Conference 
 

GOV/2005/58-GC(49)/12/Corr.2
Date: 23 September 2005

General Distribution
Original: English

For official use only 
 

Item 18 of the Conference's provisional agenda 
(GC(49)/1) 
 
 

Strengthening the Agency's Activities related to 
Nuclear Science, Technology and Applications

Corrigendum 
 

 

 

Delete paragraph 8 of Annex 3 to the document GOV/2005/58-GC(49)/12, and replace with the 
following: 

“8. A proposal to the United Nations Fund for International Partnerships (UNFIP), entitled 
“Coordinated, Phased Programme for the Creation of Tsetse-Free Zones in Africa: A Prerequisite 
to Enhance Agricultural Development and to Control Human African Trypanosomosis”, co-
financed by the US Department of State was revised based on close interactions of the Agency 
with AU-PATTEC, Member States, FAO and WHO. Extrabudgetary funding of $300 000 was 
secured from UNFIP of which $150 000 was provided by the US Department of State to support 
mainly actions preparing for and holding donor meetings, with special emphasis on Ethiopia.” 

In paragraph 18 of Annex 2 to the document GOV/2005/58-GC(49)/12 replace “preparatory works at 
the site have started” with “investigative work required for the environmental impact assessment and 
nuclear licensing applications have been undertaken”. 
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